
 

 

January 2, 2019 

 

To the Parent/Guardian of: 

Re: Student Name 

Address 

City, State, Zip 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Grade Students: 

 

Your student will receive Blaine High School registration materials on January 10th (NMS) or January 11th (RMS), 

2019. At that time, counselors will guide your student through the entire course selection/registration process.   

Your student is encouraged to talk to his or her current teachers and ask for their advice about appropriate course 

selections for next year. Students should bring the materials home for you to review. Student registration should 

be completed online from home by following the detailed instructions given to your student or found on 

the Blaine High School website www.ahschools/bhs. Students can register online beginning on January 

10th, and the deadline is 11:59 PM on Friday, January 18th.   

 

If your student is currently attending a private school or is home schooled, you may pick up enrollment paperwork 

and registration materials from the BHS Counseling Office any time after January 11th. The Counseling Office 

is open from 7:10AM–3:30PM M-F. Please turn in registration course requests with your enrollment paperwork 

by January 18th. Your student will not register online. 

 

We will be hosting a Registration Information Evening at Blaine High School on Tuesday, January 15th 

from 6:30-8:00 PM in an open house format. A computer lab will also be available for additional online 

support. In addition, Jenny Birkmeier will be holding a brief informational session at 6:00 PM in the 

Auditorium for parents and students accepted into the Center for Engineering, Mathematics & Science program 

(CEMS).  

 

We will present helpful information in a general session in the Auditorium at 6:35 PM, answer registration 

questions with department representatives in the cafeteria, and give students the opportunity to enter their 

registration course numbers in the computer lab throughout the evening. 

 

Please help your student choose classes that will satisfy the requirements for graduation, are at the appropriate 

level of difficulty, and will be of interest to him/her.  Schedule changes will be made on a very limited basis only 

if errors have occurred. We know from experience that students are more successful when families are involved 

in the registration process.  Thank you for your support.  If you have questions, please feel free to call your 

student’s counselor: 

 

A-Dt Allison Fjeld 763.506.6527   P-Tq Laura Weisbrich763.506.6523 

   

Du-Ke  Mary Boren 763.506.6525   Tr-Z & CEMs Q – Z Katie Zimba 763.506.6522 

 

Kf-O Lyssa Oldre 763.506.6521   CEMS A-P Annette Pare 763.506.6529 
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